
SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 

OFFICE OF THE VICE-PRESIDENT, ACADEMIC 

MEMORANDUM 

To:	 Senate 

From:	 D. Gagan, Chair 
Senate Committee on Academic Planning 

Subject	 Department of Geography -

Urban Studies 
(SGSC Meeting May 25, 1998) 
(SCAP Reference: SCAP 98-26) 

Date:	 June 15, 1998 

For Information: 

Acting under delegated authority of Senate, the Senate Graduate Studies 
Committee approved the following: 

New courses:	 URB 600 - 4 Urban Transformations 
URB 601 - 4 Urban Problems and Solutions" 

Any Senator wishing to consult the full report of curriculum revisions should contact

Bobbie Grant, Senate Assistant, at 291-3168 or e-mail bgrant@sfu.ca  
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